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August 12, 2025
Dear Members and Friends,

As you know from my previous email regarding our Annual Convention,
you shouldmhave already booked your hotel rooms. You have until
Sept 1st to take advantage of the price break of $93.00 per night.

American Inn & Suites
7076 Highland Dr.
Waterford, MI  (248) 666-8555

The Convention will open Sept. 12th at 11am with a welcome service.
Good Samaritan will offer a lunch at noon. Meals for the weekend
are $8.00 each or $20.00 for the weekend. The ISA will host a
“Pizza Party” (at no cost to you) before the evening workshop by
President Bacon, regarding the history of Mandalas, with the
opportunity to create your own,along with a little sand art. A make
and take creative time, should be a lot of fun and some leaming too!

The Banquet this year is being catered and will occur at the church
about 5:30 - 6:00. We are able to keep the cost per person at
$35.00. The menu includes chicken, mostaccoili, a vegetable medley,
breadsticks and a greek salad. There will be cake for dessert.

Please send your banquet momey to me before Sept. 8th. | have to
let the caters know how many to plan on......

I receive few “Spiritualist of the Year” nominations, so please send
me your nominations in an email or a phone call.

Hope to see you all at Convention!

Love and Blessings,
Rev. Catherine Dorr, secretary



